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1. Management of 
government records 

18 April 2011 The Administration was requested to provide a 
progress report on the work of the Administration in 
following up the views expressed by deputations on 
the management of government records at the 
meeting on 17 May 2010. 

The Administration has 
provided a report on the 
follow-up actions arising from 
the Panel meeting on 17 May 
2010 [LC Paper No. CB(2) 
159/10-11(01)]. 
  

2. Preparation of the 
guidance notes and 
the related publicity 
and public education 
work for 
implementing the 
Personal Data 
(Privacy) 
(Amendment) 
Ordinance 2012 
 

25 May 2012 
 

At the request of the Bills Committee on Personal 
Data (Privacy) (Amendment) Bill 2011, the 
Administration would revert to the Panel on 
Constitutional Affairs on the preparation of the 
relevant guidance notes and the related publicity 
and public education work.  
 

The Administration and the 
Privacy Commissioner for 
Personal Data briefed the Panel 
on this at the meeting on 
21 January 2013 [LC Paper Nos. 
CB(2)483/12-13(01) to (02)]. 

3. Newspaper article 
by Mr ZHANG 
Xiaoming 
 

17 December 
2012 

The Administration was requested to provide a 
written response on the operation of the relevant 
systems in addressing the areas of concerns of Hon 
Emily LAU as mentioned in her letter dated 

The Administration provided a 
written response on 23  January 
2013 [LC Paper No. 
CB(2)552/12-13(01)]. 
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3  December 2012 [LC Paper No. 
CB(2)305/12-13(01)] as well as other members' 
concerns expressed at the meeting. 
 

 

4. Electoral Affairs 
Commission Report 
on the 2012 
Legislative Council 
("LegCo") Election 

17 December 
2012 

At the request of Hon Charles Peter MOK, the 
Registration and Electoral Office undertook to 
provide statistics on the number of disqualification 
letters issued to registered electors of functional 
constituencies ("FCs") (with breakdown by 
individual FCs) in the past LegCo and Election 
Committee Subsector elections. 
 

The Administration provided 
the relevant statistics on 
18  January 2013 [LC Paper No. 
CB(2)532/12-13(01)]. 
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